
 

From: Kelly Thorsteinson [mailto:Kelly.Thorsteinson@cranbrook.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 8:06 AM 
To: BC Local Governments 
Subject: City of Cranbrook Resolution re: Fort McMurray 

 

The attached Resolution was approved by Cranbrook City Council at their Regular Council 
meeting on May 9, 2016, encouraging province-wide support from all BC Local Governments 
for Fort McMurray residents. 

Sending on behalf of Cranbrook City Council, 

Kelly Thorsteinson 

Executive Assistant 

Office of the Mayor 

Phone:             250-489-0209 

Fax:                 250-426-7264 

E-mail:             thorsteinson@cranbrook.ca 

Address:          40 – 10th Avenue South 

                        Cranbrook BC  V1C 2M8 

WWW.CRANBROOK.CA 

This email and any related or attached  information that is  in the custody or under the control of 
the City, or that is created, produced, negotiated or otherwise comes into its custody or under its 
control pursuant to or as a result of this email, is subject to the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act, R.S.B.C. 1996, Chapter 165.   

This email message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender and erase this email message 
immediately. 

SECTION 2 
COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE 
Acting City Manager 
Deputy City Manager 
Dir. Finance 
Executive Committee of Council (May 19)

Resolution is provided 
on the following page.




